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Special Newsletter  Invitation Special Newsletter 

We would like to draw your attention to the two following events 

 
 1.  Conference in tribute to Kees Groenendijk 

 
 
Conference invitation 
On April 24 and 25, 2008, a special conference  
 
 Migration, Citizenship and Law  
 
will be held at Radboud University Nijmegen. 
Thursday April 24: 14:00 – 18:00 
Friday April 25: 09:00 – 13:00 
 
 
Special 
This conference is a tribute to Kees Groenendijk and dedicated to his 
farewell as professor of Sociology of Law. 
 
 
Please Register 
You are invited to attend this conference. 
If you wish to attend this conference we kindly ask you to register 
completing the registration form. 
 
 

 2.  The Valedictory lecture of Kees Groenendijk 
 
 
Lecture Invitation 
On April 25, 2008 Kees Groenendijk will give his valedictory lecture:  
 
 A Vicious Process 
 
in the Aula of Radboud University Nijmegen. 
 
Program 
Friday April 25: 15:00 – 17:00  hours 
 
The lecture will be held in Dutch and simultaneous translation in English 
will be provided. 
 
Please Register also 
You are invited to attend this lecture. 
If you wish to attend this lecture we kindly ask you to register completing 
the separate lecture registration form. 
 
Further information and all necessary forms are available at: 
http://www.ru.nl/law/cmr/agenda_0/agenda/ 
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